
Our Week In Year One 
Friday 20th November 2020 

What have we been learning? 

· In RE the children have celebrated Guru Nanak’s birthday, made a birthday card 
and enjoyed listening to some stories.  

· In Maths this week we are learning about subtraction and using a number line. 

· In PE  the children have been travelling in different ways such as; tiptoeing, leap-
ing, hopping, skipping and jumping.  

· Our Whirling Weather topic is going well! This week we have made 
wind indicators and tested them on a windy day! 
The children were able to tell us whether the wind 
was strong or weak and how they knew.  

Just a few reminders… 

· Earrings must be taken out for PE days as we are unable to take them out 
for the children (Monday and Tuesday). 

· Beech class’ library day has CHANGED to Wednesday. 

· Rowan class’ library day is Friday. 

· The lost property bucket is located in the reception area. It will be there for one more 
week and then we will donate any spare clothing after that. 

Have a nice weekend! 

Thank you—Mrs Wood and Mrs Mouncey-Jaggers 

Learning at home 

· Daily reading and phonics. 

· Mathseeds lesson 53– Subtraction 2. 

· Weekly ‘Look, Cover, Write and Check’ spellings. 

To support our Whirling Weather topic in geography, you could 
make a weather diary at home or even just discuss what weather 
you observe on your journey to school.  
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